
Halloween Year 7 Competition

Would you like to take part in our autumn 
competition?

Write the opening of a mythical Halloween story.  
Aim at writing half an A4.  This could be done online 
or on a hard copy.  Feel free to add relevant 
illustrations to your work as it may be displayed in 
school.
We look forward to receiving your entry.  Send your 
work online to cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
or bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk.  Or post it in the 
entry box placed in the new library by 11th October 
the latest. 
The winner will be sent a notification on 
14th October! The winner's work will be showcased 
in the newsletter, on various boards across the 
school and maybe even on the TV screens!

Good luck everyone!
The Library Club

mailto:cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
mailto:bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk


Would you like to take part in our autumn 
competition?
Write the opening of a gothic story inspired by 
these images. Aim at writing half an A4. This 
could be done online or on a hard copy. Feel 
free to add relevant illustrations to your work as 
it may be displayed in school.

We look forward to receiving your entry. Send 
your work online to 
cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk or 
bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk. Or post it in the 
entry box placed in the new library by 11th

October the latest.

The winner will be sent a notification on 14th

October! The winner's work will be 
showcased in the newsletter, on various boards 
across the school and maybe even on the TV 
screens!

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club

mailto:cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
mailto:bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk


Halloween Year 9 Competition

Would you like to take part in our autumn 

competition?

Write a short story about a nightmare that 

comes true the next day starting with: “When I 

finally woke up, my mind was racing. It had 

felt so real…”

Aim at writing an A4. This could be done 

online or on a hard copy. Feel free to add 

relevant illustrations to your work as it may 

be displayed in school.

We look forward to receiving your 

entry. Send your work online to 

cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk or

bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk. Or post it in 

the entry box placed in the new library by 11th

October the latest.

The winner will be sent a notification on 14th

October! The winner's work will be 

showcased in the newsletter, on various 

boards across the school and maybe even on 

the TV screens!

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club



Shakespearean Halloween Year 

10 Competition

Would you like to take part in our autumn 

competition?

Write a short story about the eve of 

Halloween during Shakespearean times 

based on this picture. 

Aim at writing an A4 or more.  This could be 

done online or on a hard copy.  Feel free to 

add relevant illustrations to your work as 

it may be displayed in school.

We look forward to receiving your entry.  

Send your work online to 

cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk or 

bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk.  Or post it in 

the entry box placed in the new library by 

11th October the latest. 

The winner will be sent a notification on 

14th October! The winner's work will be 

showcased in the newsletter, on various 

boards across the school and maybe even 

on the TV screens!

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club

mailto:cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
mailto:bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk


Halloween Year 11 poetry Competition

Would you like to take part in our autumn 
competition?

Write a poem about a soldier in the trenches during 
world war I  on the eve of Halloween. 

This could be done online or on a hard copy.  Feel free 
to add relevant illustrations to your work as it may be 
displayed in school.

We look forward to receiving your entry.  Send your 
work online to cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
or bconway@perins.hants.sch.uk.  Or post it in the 
entry box placed in the new library by 11th October 
the latest. 

The winner will be sent a notification on 14th

October! The winner's work will be showcased in the 
newsletter, on various boards across the school and 
maybe even on the TV screens!

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club

mailto:cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
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